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Why did you decide to become a CPNI Board member?   

I was co-opted onto the Board of Pharmaceutical Contractors Committee (now known as CPNI) in 
1994 to represent single, independent pharmacies. 
  
Which areas do you represent?  

I represent the Belfast and South Eastern LCG area. I am also the elected ICP Pharmacist for North 
Belfast. 
  
Do you have any pharmacy specialist interests? 

The legal side of pharmacy and pharmacy legislation is of great interest.  I represent CPNI on various 
committees including National Appeal Panels, Pharmacy Practice Committee, Regional Professional 
Panel, Out Of Hours/Rota and Compliance Groups. 
Our pharmacy has been involved with Building Community Pharmacy Partnerships (BCPP) over the 
last eight years and has developed many links with local communities. Local projects have involved 
medicines management, drug and alcohol misuse, mental health issues and promotion of healthy 
lifestyle choices. With our involvement with Action Mental Health and BCPP, we support those 
returning to work by providing work experience within our pharmacy. 

What do you like to do in your spare time?  

Running a busy pharmacy and family commitments tends to leave little spare time! I enjoy walking my 
dogs, cycling and catching up with friends over the weekends. I am also a keen traveller and enjoy 
exploring both local and further afield locations. 

Contact Details:  
Email: aileencrossin@hotmail.com 
Tel: 028 9035 1084 
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